
Progress Update on Hedingham Medical Centre

Here at OneMedical Property, we are delighted to update you on the progress 
of Hedingham Medical Centre. During this transition, we want to emphasise 
that your healthcare needs continue to stand as our primary focus.

What’s happening ?

We are pleased to confirm that we have now received approval from NHS 
Mid and South Essex ICB that we have fulfilled all the essential criteria 
required to advance with the construction of the Hedingham Medical Centre. 

Now that we have met all the necessary requirements, we’re poised to move 
forward with the next phase of the project, which involves initiating the 
building process for Hedingham Medical Centre.

We trust you share our excitement for this advancement, and we want to 
assure you that your needs remain our top priority throughout the entire 
process. Please read our FAQ to find more information about transport, 
services, and other frequently asked questions at 
https://www.onemedicalproperty.co.uk/hedingham-news/faqs/

Thank you for trusting us with your healthcare needs.
We appreciate your continued patience as we build a better future 

for all of us.
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Stay up to date

We will keep you informed on any changes via the microsite on our website -
https://www.onemedicalproperty.co.uk/case-studies/hedingham-medical-
centre/

Your Feedback Matters

We value your thoughts on the build of Hedingham Medical Centre, and we 
would love to know : 

• Do you have any questions about the new build of the medical centre?
• Are you concerned about how this may affect you?

How can you share your feedback ?

For any queries, feel free to email us on – enquiries@onemedicalproperty.co.uk
and we will gladly provide a response to your queries.


